
 

AIB Bank Cuts Mortgage Rate 

8th November 2001 

Following today’s ECB rate cut, AIB Bank has announced that it is reducing its variable 

home mortgage rate by 0.50% to 4.25% (APR 4.3%). 

This latest cut maintains AIB’s current position as best in market in line with their policy of 

offering the same deal to both new & existing customers. 

The new rate will come into effect from close of business on Monday 19th November 2001. 

 


